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Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2002 8:46 AM 
To: comment@bpa.gov 
Subject: BPA should promote renewables and wild salmon restoration 
 
 
 
 
Administrator Steve Wright 
PO Box 12999 
Portland, OR 97208 
 
Dear Administrator Steve Wright, 
 
Renewable energy is the way to go. We need to look 
ahead, not keep using resources that are insufficient 
and harm our environment.  
 
Also, I think the 4 lower Snake River dams should be 
removed.  
 
Please, do the right thing for the species who cannot 
adapt as readily to changes in their environment as 
we can. Humans can go out and find new jobs. Salmon 
can't go out and find new homes.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Mary Davis  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mary Davis 
3212 NE 57th 
Portland, Oregon 97213 
 
 


